
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tropical Storm Nicholas Threatening 
 

The City of Freeport Emergency Management team is monitoring the development of 

Tropical Storm Nicholas.  As of this afternoon, Sunday September 12, forecasts are 

calling for Heavy Rain (8-10 inches) and the potential for Tropical Storm force winds 

for coastal counties and adjacent marine areas, mainly Monday night and Tuesday. A 

Cat 1 Hurricane is not out of question, but a tropical storm is currently being forecast.  

 

Please take the time to secure any loose items on your property.  Trash service will run 

as normal tomorrow (Monday), but please monitor communications from the city 

regarding Tuesday and Wednesday.   

 

This is the time to top off fuel tanks and make sure you have supplies on hand. 

 

Again, the City of Freeport will continue to provide you with information regarding 

this event as it develops. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

City of Freeport 


